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3 CHARLESTON VILLAGE GREEN DEVELOPMENT (AN 310-2005) 
 
Proposals have been drawn up by the Charleston Community and Council Officials to develop a 
village green on the open space at Invercraig Place adjacent to the Charleston Neighbourhood 
Centre. 
 
The Green will provide an open landscaped area with footpaths, tree planting, picnic area seating and 
an area for events suitably serviced. 
 
The project is estimated to cost £150,000 and is to be funded by the Community Regeneration Fund, 
the European Regional Development Fund and the City Council.  A contribution of £10,000 has been 
requested and the land is to be transferred to the Dundee Contract Services Account. 
 
It is recommended that a contribution of £10,000 be approved and which can be met from the 
provision of £50,000 allowed for Public Open Spaces in the Department's Capital Estimates for 
2005/2006. 
 
 


